April 2023
Agenda

e Review last Pupil Voice minutes
e Meet the new cook Mandy

e Talk about the dinner menu

e Talk about being a Eco school

Staff Present
e |louiseP
e  Michelle Smith (AAC lead)
o Matt
o Gerry

e Shannon (Maple)

Classes Represented

Apple, Rowan, Redwood, Maple, Willow, Cherry, ElIm and Cedar
Minutes

e Michelle and Louise welcomed each student.

o Michelle talked about what we did in the last school council meeting. We talked about
having the big blue tractor in school last term and how much they enjoyed getting on the
tractor and seeing the farmer.

e Michelle then introduced the new cook Mandy.

e Mandy said hello to the students and asked if they would like anything added to the dinner
menu.

e One student asked last term to have lettuce and mayo in his burgers. So in today’s meeting
we took a vote using our red (no) and green (yes) cards to vote for lettuce to in with the
burgers, in a pot on the side so that people can add the lettuce if they want it in the burger,
they also voted for the same thing of the mayo in case people didn’t like it in the burger.
Mandy

e  When asked if they wanted anything else some of the students asked for burger sauce



e Matt Nott asked the students if it was ok to talk about the school beginning a Eco-friendly
school. He told the council all about things we can do to support the school recycling, areas
outside for wild life, how to save energy and lots of other things.

Each student council meeting Matt will be asking the students to vote for what they want to
support in beginning into school.

The students and Matt talked about what in school we can recycle and the students said
cardboard, plastic bottles and paper.

e This week the vote was for recycling, did we want some new recycling bins outside to help
the environment.

e The students had a think and the vote was 8 Green and 2 Red.

Actions

To think about what other things you would like added to the menu (lettuce, mayo, tomato sauce,
etc)

Thinking about how to support the school with becoming an eco-friendly school (Matt Nott)

Date

First Monday of every month



